COPY

SUNDERLAND OFFICE.
ENCLOSURE. 9th June, 1943.

, Dear Sirs,

We enclose herewith copy of a letter received ‘
from our Glasgow Office regarding your two new ships, Yareé g
Noge. 373 and 375. A
We-are, Demr Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,
PER:

Messrs. S.P.Austin & Son, Ltd.,
SUNDERLAND. . .
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